
COVID-19 SPECIAL MEASURES
In order to participate in the collective effort to prevent the spread 
of COVID-19, the CAVAC Network is implementing exceptional 
measures to ensure the safety of its staff and clients.

WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION 
AND UNDERSTANDING.

If you answer YES to 
any of the questions, 
CAVAC services will 
be offered to you via 
telephone meeting  
or other technological 
means.

In addition, again for your 
protection and the protection of 
all, you are asked to wash your 
hands at the entrance of our 
offices, to respect a distance 
of 2 meters at all times with 
members of staff and to respect 
the different instructions. 

UPON ENTERING OUR OFFICES, YOU WILL BE ASKED 3 QUESTIONS:

1
Do you experience any 
of the symptoms of 
COVID-19 (cough, fever, 
difficulty breathing, 
extreme fatigue, sudden 
loss of smell, etc)?

2
Have you been in 
contact with someone 
infected by COVID-19?

3
Have you been back 
from a trip outside  
the region in the last  
2 weeks?
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